Can This Meeting Be Saved? (Tips from a New CPE Course) [1]

April 21, 2015 by normandy.roden [2]

Want to pick up some fun techniques to make meetings, training sessions, and other workplace events more engaging and productive?

Learn how at the <u>Learning Activity Exchange!</u> [3] This new course marks the final addition to our Continuing Professional Education (CPE) roster in FY 2015:

- Learning Activity Exchange, Tues, April 28; 11:00 11:50 a.m. (1800 Grant Street, Denver).
- Register here. [4]

Special feature! We encourage all participants to stay after class for a lunch-and-share over the noon hour.

- You bring your brown bag lunch ...
- We provide drinks and dessert ...
- Everyone takes part in a special networking event, sharing challenges and suggestions to improve workplace interaction and engagement.

Registration is not necessary for the brown bag portion of the event.

We look forward to seeing you!

Display Title:

Can This Meeting Be Saved? (Tips from a New CPE Course)

Source URL:https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/can-meeting-be-saved-tips-new-cpe-course

Links

[1] https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/can-meeting-be-saved-tips-new-cpe-course

[2] https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/author/752 [3] https://www.cu.edu/controller/learning-activity-exchange [4] https://www.cu.edu/controller/schedule-and-registration